
Quarter 3 Grading Policy 

 

All work assigned prior to March 12th is graded and stored in PowerSchool. March 12th is a 

checkpoint for the Quarter 3 grade. All assignments after March 12th will be accepted without 

late penalties, and students will be offered the opportunity to resubmit all assignments and 

tests assigned (after March 12th).  All assignments issued between March 12th and April 9th 

will be graded and stored in PowerSchool. However, if the new Quarter 3 grade is lower than 

their March 12th checkpoint grade, the assignment will not count against the student. Grades 

will be posted on PowerSchool starting Monday, April 6th. No new work will be assigned after 

April 9th. All assignments need to be submitted by April 17th.  

 

Quarter 4 grading policy would be determined after April 10. 

 

Grades K-3 will use current grading policy. 
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